Mrs. Arland O. Honeycutt
4654 Pepper Drive, Rockford, lllinois 61111

sept., 11, 1984

Dear Rose and Foster,

We were delighted to receive the card from
Ireland, How nice of you to remember us., We'd

love to hear all about your trip to Ireland,
scotland and England., I have a dear friend who

is British and we enjoy her very much,

Enclosed is a check to help with the-cost of
Robff.ﬁutledge graveétone”répaif, Qé wéré.d¢wﬁ

to the cemetery and saw it since Mr,Olson repaired
it. We think it is acceptable - probably as good
as can be done,

Looking forward to hearing from you - and hope you

both can come out for a visit.

Fondly,
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Mr. & Mrs. Foster Rutledge
1937 - 70th Street

Des Meinea, Towe 5@322
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